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February 18, 2010

Via IBFS

Marlene H. Dortch, Esquire

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445-12th Street, S.W.

Washington, DC 20554

Re: Cox Communications Gulf Coast, LLC
Receive-Only Earth Station WV65
Non-Renewal and Surrender of Authorization

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Cox Communications Gulf Coast, LLC (“Cox”), we hereby notify the
Commission that Cox will not renew the Registration for the above-referenced Receive-Only
Earth Station, which is scheduled to expire on February 19, 2010. Accordingly, on behalf of
Cox, please cancel the Registration for the referenced Receive-Only Earth Station effective at
11:59 p.m. EST, February 19, 2010.

Should any question arise with regard to this matter, please contact Allyson Mejia at
(202) 776-2901 or the undersigned counsel.

Sincerely,

hristopher Redding ? )
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